\‘l Waukesha Water Utility WAUKESHA, Wi 531869015

SERVING WAUKESHA SINCE 1886

Telephone: (262) 521-5272 » Fax: (262) 521-5265 ¢ E-mail: contactus@waukesha-water.com

MEMORANDUM
DATE: April 15, 2015
TO: Dan Duchniak
FROM: Kelly Zylstra, Technical Services Manager
RE: Les Paul Parkway Water Main Replacement — Phase 1

Bids for Phase 1 of the water main replacement project on the Les Paul Parkway between
Arcadian and Broadway were opened on Monday April 13, 2015. There were 6 bidders; they
are shown in the table below. The Board of Public Works is scheduled to take action on the bid
at their April 23™ meeting. Action by the Common Council is scheduled to occur at their May 5"

meeting.
Contractor Total Cost
Q?%g %”ofﬁf;eéiiwéfisaé?ﬁan, WI 53078 250000
o X?r{,‘\:fi;{%ﬁt&‘vﬂ'c’&;{;ﬁ Bay 54313 #3,320,554.00
PTS Contractors, Inc $3,515.760.00

4075 Eaton Road, Green Bay, WI 54311
Super Excavators, Inc.

N59 W14601 Bobolink Avenue, Menomonee Falls, WI| 53051 $3,793,400.00
Globe Contractors, Inc.

N50 W23076 Betker Rd., Pewaukee 53072 $3,920,295.00
MJ Construction, Inc. $4.648.950.00

8617 W. Kaul Avenue, Milwaukee, WI| 53225

The project will involve the replacement of the 16-inch diameter installed in 1979. Master
planning documents by AECOM call for this main to be 24-inch diameter for future water supply
alternatives, therefore it is considered fo be a deficiency replacement. The project construction
is planned from June 2015 until October 2015.

Additional costs to the Utility include contract administration, construction inspection, surveying
fees, tapping fees, soil compaction testing, and as-built costs. The current project estimated
cost is $3,190,000, compared to the $4,039,000 that was approved in March 2015.

Suggested Motion: Move to approve the water main replacement unit price contract totaling
$2,858,045 with American Sewer Services, Inc. for Phase 1 of the Les Paul Parkway Water
Main Replacement project using the monies budgeted in account #3431.



